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June 17, 2022

Shebana Coelho
Santa Fe, New Mexico and Cadiz, Spain

Dear Shebana,

On behalf of ECOLOGIA, I am glad to inform you that our Executive Committee
has unanimously voted to adopt “The Good Manners of Colonized Subjects” as an
ECOLOGIA project, to post it on the Virtual Foundation website, and to act as your
fiscal sponsor.

We look forward to working together with you to spread the word about your
upcoming performances of this significant work, and to managing US donors’ tax-
deductible contributions made to ECOLOGIA and designated for your project in a
fiscally transparent and timely way.

Again, we at ECOLOGIA are proud to be able to support “The Good Manners of
Colonized Subjects”. I will be in contact with you, as needed, during the coming weeks
and months.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Schmidt
Program Director,
ECOLOGIA / Virtual Foundation

ECOLOGIA is an IRS 501(c)(3) registered not-for profit charitable organization,
EIN # 23-2604224.
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